
Port of Bremerton Project Contact: Ginger Waye (360) 674-2381 

PORT OF BREMERTON 

Harper Community Beach Clean-up 
Here is your opportunity to contribute to replacing 

Harper Pier! 
You are invited to participate in the Harper Community Beach Clean-Up on July 12, 2014 at the Historic 
Harper Pier Site.  The beach clean-up is the final step before construction of the new Harper Pier.  We 
are requesting volunteers to assist in collecting concrete and asphalt and other debris.   

Date:  Saturday, July 12, 2014 

Time:  8:00am – 12:00pm 

What to Bring: Gloves, boots and work clothes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to limited parking, please park at Harper Park baseball fields (3500 
SE Southworth Drive) and walk along the sidewalk.  Use caution when 
crossing Southworth Drive, traffic volumes can be high and present a 
safety hazard.  Please do not conduct clean-up activities outside the 
designated date and time to respect land owners’ properties and to 
allow all clean-up activities to be properly documented. 
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